
NEWSLETTER FROM JAGRITI VIHARA – FEBRUARY 2025 

 
Dear friends, 
Namaste!  
The spring season has arrived in Jharkhand. People have got relief from the biting 
cold. The temperature of the day has increased but the evening is very pleasant. The 
summer season will make its presence felt from the next month. But we are currently 
enjoying the pleasant weather. This year the agricultural production has been 
generally good. The production of vegetables is also going well right now. This is a 
good thing for the farmers. We hope that they will continue to earn in the same way 
in the future as well. 
 

With mutual cooperation and the work done by Jayaji, we have been successfully 
doing development work for the needy and poor people for the last five decades. 
This is not a small and easy thing. We all thank you from the bottom of our hearts for 
your cooperation. At present, two projects are progressing very well in JV. These 
are:  

Hospital Project and Education for children project. Almost 15–20 people are 
reaching the hospital every day and taking medicines as per their need. This is a 
good achievement.  
 
Currently, 76 girls are enrolled in the school, out of which 65 are coming to school 

regularly. Some children who have just been 
enrolled will also start coming to school soon. 
This is a matter of happiness for all of us. With 
your support, sports and learning materials 
have been made available to the school 
children, which the children are using very 
well. They are very happy to receive these 
materials and are thanking you all.  
 
 
Work on the toilet project will also start soon. 
We are trying to ensure the presence of all the 

workers so that the work can start soon. 
All the members and staff of Jagriti Vihara are fine and sending their greetings to 
you. 

Regards/Rajesh 


